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Kennett Square Rotary Club  
 donates shoes and boots for kids 

 

 From District Governor 
 

The second half 
of our year to-
gether to dem-
onstrate that 
“Rotary Shares” 
kicks off with 
Rotary Aware-
ness month.  So 
far this year, we 
have done our 

best to help raise awareness of Rotary 
programs on our website, in our news-
letter and during club visits.  There is 
so much going on in our clubs, our 
District, and Rotary around the 
world, that it is a very exciting time to 
be a Rotarian. 
     Something that is very exciting 
and should make all the members of 
our District very proud is the Rotary 
International Public Relations Grant 
that we have received!  Through the 
work of District PR Chair Joe Batory 
of the Philadelphia Rotary Club, Dis-
trict 7450 has been awarded a $6000 
public relations grant.  Beginning in 
February, we will have two large dis-
plays in Philadelphia International 
Airport for five months.  These dis-
plays will proclaim the great work be-
ing done by Rotary around the world 
to millions of travelers passing 
through the airport.  Thanks to this, 
our district will be doing a great job of 
raising Rotary awareness.  Look for 
them next time you’re at the airport. 
                  (CONTINUED ON PAGE 2) 

 

Kennett Square Rotary Club collected new and 
some gently used shoes and boots for children aged 
3 to 15 years old which were displayed at the club’s 
Holiday dinner in December with the help of club 
vice-president Luis Tovar and treasurer Bronwyn 
Martin. The shoes were delivered to Soles for Souls 
store in Dover, Delaware where the needy can pur-
chase them for a nominal fee. Club members who 
delivered the shoes early in January were Tovar, Al 
Schmitt, Louise Bair and Assistant Governor Eliza-
beth Rhoads. Kennett Square Rotary Club meets at 
6:15 p.m. Tuesdays at Hilton Garden Inn, 815 E. Bal-
timore Pike in Kennett Square. 
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(CONTINUED FROM PAGE 1) 
     By the time you read this article, DGE Joel 
& Joyce Chesney will have returned from the 
Governor Elect Training Seminar (GETS) in 
San Diego.  Before Dawn and I attended last 
year, it was described to me as the experience of 
a lifetime, and it certainly was.  I’m sure they 
will both feel the same and have much to tell us 
about this unbelievable week. 
     On the other hand, hopefully you will be 
reading this article before our first ever Rotary 
Shares Project Fair Mid-Year Assembly.  I want 
to take one last opportunity to encourage all of 
the Rotarians in our district to attend.  As I’m 
sure you know, it will be Saturday, January 26 
at the Chester County Intermediate Unit, 335 
Manor Ave., Downingtown (south of the Rt. 322 
Exit of Rt. 30).  This will be a great chance for 
some two-way communication on club, district, 
and international projects.   The event runs 
from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. , but as the saying goes, 
“Come when you can and leave when you must.” 
     As I wrote in the newsletter last month, we 
have two big events coming up in February that 
involve young people.  Saturday, February 9 
will be our first ever “Rotaract Leadership In-
stitute” at the Boy Scouts of America building 
at 22nd & Winter Sts. in Philadelphia.  District 
Rotaract Chair Jane Williams and PDG Bob 

Lankin have been working very hard to put to-
gether a program that will help develop the 
leadership skills of our Rotaractors.  Then on 
February 22nd-24th will be our annual Rotary 
Youth Leadership Awards at Freedom Founda-
tion in Valley Forge.  Chair Maria Mills-Torres 
of the Madrugadores Rotary Club has been 
working tirelessly on the event and we hope 
that all 54 Rotary Clubs in our district  will 
sponsor deserving high school students to the 
event. 
     Before you know it, it will be time for Dis-
trict Conference.  By now, you all should know 
that we will be having our first ever “Multi-
District Conference” from April 25-27 at Skytop 
Lodge in the Poconos.  It will be a great chance 
to share a mini-vacation with old friends from 
around District 7450 and make new friends 
from District 7430.  It will offer fun for the 
whole family, as well as a lot of Rotary informa-
tion.  If you’ve never been to a conference, this 
is the one to try.  I hope you will sign up to join 
us and share the fun. 
     The year may be half over, but there is still a 
lot to be accomplished.  We all have a part in 
raising Rotary Awareness and truly demon-
strating that “Rotary Shares.”  Thanks for all 
you are doing this year. 

Russ deFuria 

Looking ahead to second half of Rotary year 
Message from the Governor: 

Mid-Atlantic PETS registration deadline is  January 22 
     District 7450 Rotary Clubs President-elects 
are reminded that attendance to the February 
22 and 23 Multi District Mid-Atlantic PETS is a 
mandatory condition for assuming the presi-
dency of your Rotary Club on July 1, 2008.  
The training will take place at Radisson Hotel 
in Valley Forge. Assistant Governors are re-
minded that they have a training responsibility 
at this year’s PETS.  Attendance is essential. 
     President-elects are responsible to register 
for the Multi District Mid-Atlantic PETS at 
http://www.mid-atlanticrotarypets.org/
PERegistration.htm not later than January 
22, 2008. 

     Anyone wanting to stay overnight at the 
Radisson Hotel Friday evening, February  22, 
must call the hotel and register at a special Ro-
tary Event rate of $125. 
     Any question or concerns should be directed 
to Arnold Graf PDG, District 7450 Trainer at 
610-322- 5596 or 610- 356-3332. 
     Check  
 

http://www.Rotary7450.org > Enter >  calendar  
 to find, maps, directions, and additional links 
to the Hotel and also links the Mid-Atlantic 
PETS website. 
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     Rotary District 7450 has received a highly 
competitive public relations grant from Rotary 
International. The $6000 award from Rotary In-
ternational will be used  along with $2000 of 
District 7450 funds for an unprecedented five-
month advertising campaign at Philadelphia In-
ternational Airport. 
     “This is a tremendous initiative to get out the 
message of what Rotary is all about,” says Russ 
deFuria, District Governor of District 7450. “We 
are going to have two ‘state of the art’ displays 
about Rotary in the fifth busiest flight gateway 
of the United States. More than two million pas-
sengers pass through the Philadelphia Airport 
each month and the latest surveys indicate that 
8 of 10 frequent flyers read the messages around 
the airport. Each of the messages will be a won-
derful tribute to what Rotary does and hopefully 
will recruit new members to our cause. We are 
breaking new ground here and we will learn 
from the experience, but whatever happens, this 
is a great opportunity to tell the Rotary story 
thanks to Rotary International,” according to 

deFuria.  
     “Our plan is to use two different lighted and 
full color 43’’ by 62” billboard graphics called 
dioramas that will displayed in the terminal ar-
eas,” explains Joe Batory  of the Rotary Club of 
Philadelphia who designed the ads using Rotary 
International “Humanity in Motion” themes and 
materials. “We will have some explanatory copy 
on each eye level diorama that will welcome the 
airport passengers to the 54 clubs of District 
7450, tell them a bit about what Rotary does, 
and invite interested persons join a Rotary 
Club.” 
     The diorama advertisements are expected to 
be up and running by February 1, and will run 
until June 30. 
     Rotary International had challenged Districts 
to come up with creative advertising campaigns 
and is allocating funding for topnotch public re-
lations ideas aimed at improving the awareness 
and understanding of Rotary in the general com-
munity, inspiring current members, and attract-
ing new ones. 

District 7450 will promote Rotary at 
Philadelphia Airport thanks to RI grant 

Mid-Year Assembly Project Fair set January 26  
in Downingtown; focus is on Rotary Club projects 

     All Rotary Clubs and all District 7450 Ser-
vice Committees have been invited to display 
their local and global service projects at the 
Mid-Year Assembly Project Fair Saturday, 
January 26 from 10 a.m to 3 p.m. at Chester 
County Intermediate Unit, 335 Manor Avenue, 
Downingtown (south of the Rte 322 Exit of Rte 
30).Clubs also are invited to have a representa-
tive compete in Rotary Jeopardy at 12:30 p.m. 
     Rotarians are urged to bring a prospective 
member and family members to the fair.which 
is designed to share good works, good fellow-
ship, and good Rotary fun  

District Service Committees will make presen-
tations during the day and Rotarians and 
guests can “Come and go as it fits your sched-
ule.”  
    There will be a demonstration area with 60-
70 seats and a podium, plus screen and LCD 
projector for presentation of projects. Those in-
terested should contact Chairman Dan Bronson 
(danbronson@epix.net) for a time slot. The 
actual time available is 15 minutes per group 
according to the following:10:20 a.m., 10:40 a.m. 
11 a.m., 11:20 a.m.,  11:40 a.m., 12  noon, 
2:p.m., 2:20 p.m., 2:40 p.m. 
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     Leadership development is one of the core 
principles at the center of the Rotaract pro-
gram.  So it was just natural that several of 
the leaders of the Main Line Rotaract Club 
asked the District 7450 Rotaract Committee to 
organize a session of leadership training for 
Rotaractors.    
      As a result, the First Rotaract Leadership 
Institute will take place  
Saturday, February 9 when Rotaractors from 
the eight Rotaract Clubs in District 7450 will 
gather at Boy Scout Headquarters at 22nd and 
Winter Streets, Philadelphia, for interactive 
dialogue that will help them build their lead-
ership skills.  
     The training will take place from 10:30 
a.m. to 4 p.m., and begins with a continental 
breakfast when the Rotaractors will have a 
chance to meet and greet each other.   
     The day will be broken down into sessions 
focused on: 

• Leading in life and in Rotaract, in-
cluding building a better Rotaract 
team and club. 

• Learning about new service projects 
and fund-raising ideas, and putting 
the fun into Rotaract. 

• Discovering innovative membership 
recruitment tactics. 

• Networking with Rotarians and 

other professionals. 
• Deciding how Rotaractors want to 

interact with each other in the dis-
trict. 

     Past District Governor and Current District 
Leadership Trainer Bob Lankin is organizing 
the day, and Rotarians will facilitate the dis-
cussions.  At 2 p.m. and 3 p.m. there will be 
sessions for Rotarians, one entitled "How to 
Start a Rotaract Club" and the other is "How 
to Work with Your Rotaract Club.”  Rotarians 
will receive a handout created in District 7450 
entitled "So, You Want to Start a Rotaract 
Club in District 7450.”  
     Rotaractors from neighboring districts have 
been invited to attend.  The registration fee of 
$5 to help defray the cost of the event is pay-
able at the door. 
     Clubs interested in initiating a Rotaract 
Club should not miss having at least one mem-
ber at these two sessions.  If you plan to at-
tend, please register with District Rotaract 
Representative (DRR), the Rotaract equivalent 
of District Governor, Patricia Dantis at 
Patricia.Dantis@villanova.edu.  
     For questions about Rotaract in the dis-
trict, contact District Rotaract Chairperson, 
J a n e  W i l l i a m s ,  a t  c j w i l -
liams@jpwilliamsco.com. 

Rotaractors invited to Leadership Institute  
 

18 Rotarians sought for February NID trip to Nigeria  

     South  Brunswick Maine Rotarian Ann Lee 
Hussey and PDG Dave Groner of Dowagiac Michi-
gan Rotary Club invite Rotarians to join them on the 
scheduled National Polio Immunization Days in 
Kano, Nigeria February 23 to 26. A hoped for 18 
team members will leave Detroit February 17 for 
Nigeria. 
     Plans are to immunize in Kano and Kaduna 
States within District 9120 which still harbors 90 
percent  of the polio cases in Nigeria The team  will 
be working closely with DG Saliu Ahmed of District 
9120 though an “Adopt a Village” concept. 

     Adopt a Village is designed to help build confi-
dence in the communities to show that Rotary does 
indeed care about their community as a whole and 
will demonstrate that the efforts to eradicate polio 
are borne out of this care. The team also will help 
people by providing malaria nets, clean water and 
sanitation facilities, educational needs, rehabilita-
tion needs for polio survivors and more to create 
change faster when focused in one area.  These 
adopted villages will serve as models for other vil-
lages to follow. Contact Ann Lee Hussey at 
annlee001@yahoo.com for registration forms. 
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Provisional West Chester Rotary Club debuts  

Anita Trump and Carol Metz-
ker  listen as Greg Krasovsky 
describes  ShelterBox project. 

Carol Metzker clangs a pot in 
lieu of a Rotary bell at the 
inaugural meeting of the Pro-
visional Rotary Club of West 
Chester Downtown January 
4 as Eric Metzker looks on. 

 

     Borrowing a tradition from the Rotary Club of San Diego Up-
town, a brand new provisional Rotary Club kicked off its first 
meeting by banging a spoon on a big pot in West Chester Janu-
ary 4.  
     Carol Metzker shared greetings from a past president of the 

California Rotary Club 
and the story that the 
pot they rang in lieu of a 
Rotary bell became such 
a cherished possession 
that the club eventually 
soldered a Rotary wheel 
on it and has used it 
since its own inaugural 
meeting years ago. 
     Forty persons, includ-
ing prospective mem-
bers, founding members 
and Rotarians from more 
than one-half dozen Ro-
tary Clubs gathered at 
Pietro’s Prime restau-
rant in West Chester the 
first Friday in January to kick off the club.  
     The Provisional Rotary Club is the first in District 7450 to 
meet at a time not associated with a meal and the first in 
West Chester to meet 
on Fridays.  It hopes 

to tap into a new segment of potential Rotarians, including 
consultants who travel from Monday through Thursday, and 
professionals who work fewer, longer days.  
     “By meeting at a different time, we’re hoping to welcome 
people who haven’t had the opportunity before to serve the 
community through Rotary,” said Annalie Korengel Lorgus. 
     Greg Krasovsky, a representative of Shelter Box and mem-
ber of the Rotary Club of Philadelphia, presented the initial 
program. Greg’s inspiring story of helping victims of natural 
disasters through ShelterBox, introduced prospective mem-
bers to one of the ways that Rotary makes a difference in the 
world. Carol Metzker closed the meeting by clanging a spoon 
on the Shelter Box pan. 
     The Provisional Rotary Club of West Chester Downtown 
meets Fridays from 2 to 3:30 p.m. at Pietro’s Prime, 125 West 
Market Street, in West Chester. Parking is available at the 
garage across the street. 

After the West Chester Provi-
sional Rotary Club meeting, 
Carol Metzker, DG Russ DeFuria 
and Greg Krasovksy look over 
the ShelterBox contents.  

 

 

 

Meets Fridays at 2 p.m. 
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DG asks continued support for Katrina victims 
     Nearly two and one-half  years after Hurricane 
Katrina  struck the Gulf Coast, and New Orleans in 
particular in August 2005, , efforts to rebuild private 
homes and to restore needed local fire and emer-
gency  services are still critically dependent upon 
private sector support.  
     District 7450 Governor Russ deFuria is encourag-
ing Rotary Clubs and Rotarians in District 7450 to 
continue to support these ongoing recovery efforts in 
2008 “to let our fellow Rotarians in New Orleans 
know that we haven’t forgotten them or the critically 
important role they are playing.” 
     The New Orleans Rotary Club, which was estab-

lished in 1910, has been receiving and dis-
tributing funds donated by Rotary Clubs and 
individuals from across the United States  
through its New Orleans Rotary Foundation 
Inc., a 501 (c) (3) corporation to aid in Katrina 
Relief efforts throughout New Orleans. 
     Checks payable to The New Orleans  
Rotary Foundation, Inc., marked for 
Katrina Relief, may be sent directly to 
NORFI as follows: 
       Mr. Richard McCarthy, Chairman. 
      New Orleans Rotary Foundation Inc. 
       c/o Richard Gray’s Power Co. 
       5500 Prytania Street, Box 334  
       New Orleans, LA 70115 

 

Delaware. Valley Rotary Volunteer Mi-
chael Riddell checks ruins with Recov-
ery Worksite Coordinator Jerry Dix-
son in New Orleans in October. 

 

Delaware Valley Rotary Volunteers George 
Merz, Isabel Lally, and Tish Mayo work on re-
pairing and painting the inside of a home 
which  was damaged by Hurricane Katrina in 
New Orleans in October. 
 WHERE’S MY NEWSLETTER? 
     If you know a fellow Rotarian asking 
where his or her District Newsletter is, we 
are asking Rotarians who have access to 
computers and the Rotary7450.org website 
to take a few minutes and print a copy (or 
two or three) of this newsletter(and maybe 
the past few issues) and give them to the 
Rotarian(s) who asked the question. 

     And if you know there are members in 
your club who are not computer savvy, we 
ask you to print copies and place them on 
the sergeant-at-arms table. Thank you. 

 
 

For real-time updates, archives, pictures and  
additional information, visit the website at 

  
www.Rotary7450.org  > Enter > Newsletter 
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Dear Fellow Rotarians: 
     As you know, the first Multi-District Confer-
ence at Skytop Lodge is fast approaching.  The 
Conference is a great occasion for you to ex-
change ideas with other Rotarians.  Members of 
District 7450 and District 7430 will journey to-
gether with renewed inspiration and fresh ideas 
for the development of new Club initiatives.  This 
is an exciting time to be a member of Rotary, so I 
hope you will attend the Conference.  Envision 
the possibilities! 
     We need your financial support to make this 
undertaking successful.  The District Conference 
is supported only through the generosity of spon-
sors.  Therefore, a Sponsor Book will be pub-
lished and distributed to each Rotarian in atten-
dance.  If you place your advertisement with the 
Conference Board by March 1, 2007, the adver-
tisement will also be included in the Conference 
Program.  Additionally, your advertisement will 
be posted on the internet for all members of Dis-
trict 7450 to see.  The cost of a full page adver-
tisement is $500.  There are no restrictions as to 
what may be done with your full page advertise-
ment and you may share the page with other Ro-
tarians to advertise several businesses.  This is a 
great opportunity to promote your business.     
     There will also be a 50/50 Raffle.  Each ticket 
will cost $200 and there will be 108 tickets 
printed.  Each ticket holder has the opportunity 
to win $10,800!  The Raffle tickets may be pur-
chased by either a District 7450 Club or an indi-
vidual Club member (or group of Club members) 
and there are no restrictions as to how many 
tickets may be bought by a Club or individual.  
The purchase of a ticket not only supports the 
District Conference, but allows you to get a po-
tential windfall of $10,800!  If all tickets are not 
sold, the cash prize will be based on the number 
of tickets sold multiplied by $200 with the prod-
uct divided by two.   
     Finally, we have six (6) hospitality suites 
available for the conference.  Hospitality suites 
may be purchased for use by either a District 

7450 Club or individual sponsor.  Hospitality 
Suites will cost $425 for one (1) night or $750 for 
the conference weekend.  The purchase of a Hos-
pitality Suite is in addition to the Conference 
Registration Fee since there is no sleeping ar-
rangement or meal package included with Hospi-
tality Suites.  There will be a curfew imposed on 
the Suites at 1am.  This is a great opportunity 
for you to showcase your Club or for an individ-
ual to provide refreshments to other Rotarians 
on behalf of your business. 
     Additionally, there will be a Golf Tournament 
on Friday, April 25 beginning at 10 am.  There 
will be a separate fee for the Tournament to in-
clude paying for greens fees, awards and lunch.  
This is a rare opportunity to experience one of 
America’s premiere golf courses that was rated a 
4.5 in Golf Digest’s Best Places to Play.  The 
course from the back tees measures 6,656 yards 
with a slope rating of 133, and forward tees 
5,789, and is sloped at a 122 rating.  Registration 
brochures regarding the Golf Tournament are 
forthcoming.   
     We are also planning both adult and chil-
dren’s activities for all days of the Conference 
including Nature Hikes, Hay Rides, Lawn 
Games, Mini Golf, Ping Pong and Movies 
through out the weekend.  We will have Regis-
tration brochures for these events in the near 
future. 
     There are additional sponsorship opportuni-
ties available in a range of prices that allow you 
to represent your business to other Rotarians.  
Please contact me directly at (610) 656-2543 if 
you have any questions regarding any of the 
above sponsorship opportunities.  I deeply appre-
ciate your support in this endeavor and look for-
ward to seeing you at the first Multi-District 
Conference at Skytop Lodge! 
Sincerely, 

      Tony DiLeva, District Conference Chair 
 

For real-time updates, pictures and additional information, 
visit the website at  

www.Rotary7450.org  > Enter > District Conference 

District Conference Committee needs help  
from Rotarians to make weekend a success 
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Spotlight on District 7450 

 

Upper Darby-Lansdowne Rotary Club Presi-
dent Pat Lyman presents  check for $250 for 
toys for needy children in Upper Darby Town-
ship to Joan Scanlon, Upper Darby Township 
Weed and Seed site coordinator, at an early 
December Rotary Club meeting at Drexel-
brook in Drexel Hill. The toys were distributed 
to children from nine months to 16 during a 
Christmas party at the Long Lane Upper 
Darby Police Department Mini Station.  

By Andy Jenkins, vice president  
 Kennett at Longwood Rotary Club 

     The Rotary Leadership Tower recently went from 
the drawing board to reality in part through a signifi-
cant cash donation from the Kennett at Longwood Ro-
tary  Club. 
     The tower, erected on Walnut Street in Kennett 
Square, draws families and corporations for fun 
and team-building activities.  In lieu of one of our regu-
lar Rotary meetings, we met at the 
Tower and several members climbed up (with help 
of trained YMCA staff). Our Interact Club from Union-
ville High School has also climbed it, and the members 
are planning to go back for more in the spring. 
It is a fun community attraction.  
     We also are planning a Rotary Club climb when this 
winter goes away.” 
     Club president Becky Maclean, reports the club 
raised the $50,000 for the tower over three years at the 
annual Sweetheart Gala after Kennett Square YMCA 
asked the Rotary Club for help with the project.       

 

Upper Darby–Lansdowne Rotary  
Club donates $250 for toys    

DG Russ deFuria checks out  Rotary 
Leadership Tower on Walnut Street 
in Kennett Square which was funded 
in large part by  $50,000 from the 
Kennett at Longwood  Rotary Club.  
Russ did not go up the tower but 
Kennett at Longwood Rotarians note 
his DG year “is not done yet.” 
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Platoon thanks Glen Mills Rotary Club  

Gathered around flag from paratroopers of Task Force 3-509 in 
Iraq are (back, from left) Glen Mills Rotarians Paul O’Brian, Dr 
Len  Schuchman, Bob Pound, Chris Zavawski, and Tony 
DiLeva; (front row, from left) Joe Feldman (holding flag), Dave 
Barret (holding picture), Michele Blesy, Rennae Gushanas
(holding picture), and President Dave Rakow (holding flag).  

 

     In March 2007, the 
Glen Mills Rotary made a 
commitment to support 
the “Platoon Partners” 
program by adopting a 
group of paratroopers of 
Task Force 3-509.  With 
the support of the local 
community businesses 
and residents, the club 
was able to make ship-
ments to the troops that 
contained everything from 
toiletries and munchies to 
books and magazines. 
     In October 2007, the 
Glen Mills Rotary Club 
received word from Pla-
toon Task Force 3-509 
that they were completing 
their tour of duty and 
were returning home. 
     As an acknowledge-
ment of the club’s partnership, the members of 
3-509 sent Glen Mills Rotary Club an American 
Flag and a big thanks. 

     The Glen Mills Rotary remains committed to 
supporting the troops till they all return home.  
To help,  call Joe Feldman at 610-358-5675. 

 



10 

 

 

 Page 10     Volume 2 Number 7 January 2008 

     As I’m writing this article, DGE Joel and 
Joyce are in San Diego at their Governor’s 
training.  I can’t believe it’s been a year since 
Russ and I were insane Diego  for our training; 
the time has passed so quickly.  Prior to leav-
ing for the training, PDG’s told us 
what a great experience it would 
be, but you can’t grasp the impact 
of the experience until you’ve been 
there.  Being in the same room as 
every  Rotary District Governor-
Elect in the entire world is some-
thing I’ll never forget.  Sharing 
meals with people who have come 
halfway around the world in the 
name of Rotary is truly a moving experience.  
I’m sure that Joel and Joyce are having a simi-
lar experience and will be anxious to share it 
with all of you when they return. 
     January is “Rotary Awareness” month and 
it reminds me of how much my own awareness 
has increased since Russ first became DGN.  
There is so much to learn about Rotary and so 
many wonderful things happening in our clubs 
and all around the world.  It makes me very 
proud to be part of such a wonderful organiza-
tion.  I hope you will take the opportunity to 
increase your own Rotary Awareness and that 
of your clubs during this month. 
     It’s only fitting that the “Rotary Shares 
Project Fair” will happen during this month.  
Instead of going to a Mid-Year Assembly and 

hearing just what’s on the agenda, I look for-
ward to visiting the different tables at the Pro-
ject Fair and seeing the different things that 
our clubs are involved with.  At the same time, 
I will also be at the Interact table and hope 

that many of you will come by 
to find out about starting a club 
or strengthening one that you 
already have. 
     Our district is very fortunate 
to have a lot of youth-related 
activities.  You will have the 
chance to hear more about 
Early Act for elementary age 
kids, Rotaract for young people 

ages 18-30, Rotary Youth Leadership Awards  
(RYLA) where high school age leaders have a 
chance to develop their skills, and Youth Ex-
change where we can see the world through 
the eyes of young people.  Rotary programs for 
students and youth can change the lives of 
those who participate, through these programs 
young people can earn scholarships, travel on 
cultural exchanges, or help a community 
through a service project.  
     District 7450 is always looking for new Ro-
tarians to work with the youth to help develop 
tomorrow’s community and world leaders.  If 
you have interest in joining our team please 
don’t hesitate to contact us and help expand 
awareness of Rotary’s Youth Programs. You’ll 
be glad you did! 

Rotary Shares Project Fair = Rotary Awareness   

 
From  
District  
Governor  
Partner: 
 
Dawn 
deFuria 

‘Every Rotarian, Every Year’ award  

DG Russ deFuria presents Becky MacLean, president of 
the Kennett at Longwood Rotary Club,  with the “Every 
Rotarian, Every Year Club” in recognition of the club’s 
100 percent participation and at least $100 per  capita 
contribution to the Rotary Foundation. Longwood at Ken-
nett Rotary Club received the third-place award in Dis-
trict 7450 for an average of $303.08 per member. The top 
club in District 7450 is Magrugadores Rotary Club with 
$360 per member followed by Cheltenham-Rockledge Ro-
tary Club with  $333.09 per capita and Kennett at Long-
wood Rotary Club.  
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2008 DISTRICT 7450 CONFERENCE 
“ROCK THE BOAT” 

Skytop Lodge 
Skytop, Pennsylvania 

April 25 through April 27, 2008 
 

 
INFORMATION:  Registrant's Rotary Information: 
 
 Rotary Club   
 

    Classification  
 

              Please indicate if you are: 

    □Past District Governor □Club President     □Paul Harris Fellow 

  □Club Treasurer  □Club Secretary     □President Elect 

  □Past President   □1st Time Conference Attendee 
 
 

  Spouse/Guest’s Rotary Information: 
  

 Rotary Club  
  

 Classification      
  

     Please indicate if you are:     
       

      □Past District Governor □Club President     □Paul Harris Fellow 

  □Club Treasurer  □Club Secretary     □President Elect 

  □Past President   □1st Time Conference Attendee 

 
Full Conference Registration Includes: Friday Plenary, Dinner and Lodging 
     Saturday Plenary, Breakout Sessions, Breakfast, Lunch, Dinner and Lodging 
     Sunday Plenary, Breakfast and Lunch 
 

One Adult  Two Adults   Children Staying with Parent(s)  Children Staying with Parent(s) 
       (Under the age of 16)    (Age 16 or over) 
□ $470 before 03/15/2008 □ $670 before 03/15/2008  □ $90 before 03/15/2008   □ $140 before 03/15/2008 

□ $545 after 03/15/2008 □ $765 after 03/15/2008  □ $105 after 03/15/2008   □ $165 after 03/15/2008 

Smokers / non smokers    circle one   ~   bed preference king or 2 doubles   circle one   ~   note 2 kids per room   ~   ****** first come first serve  
 

Single Day Conference Registration Per Person:   
 
Friday Plenary and Dinner  Saturday Plenary, Breakout Sessions,   Sunday Plenary, Breakfast and Lunch 
     Breakfast, Lunch and Dinner 
□ $75 before 03/15/2008   □ $185 before 03/15/2008    □ $75 before 03/15/2008 

□ $100 after 03/15/2008   □ $210 after 03/15/2008    □ $100 after 03/15/2008 
      
Payment Information:   Please make checks payable to: Rotary District 7450 
   Please fax completed forms to: (610) 933-5387 (This is a private and secure fax machine) 
   Please mail completed forms to: 7450 Conference Registration, C/O  Al Marland 
       Post Office Box 1063, Oaks, PA 19456 
 

Credit Card Information:  □ MasterCard   □ Visa   □ American Express   
 
    
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding your registration, please contact Tony DiLeva at (610) 656-2543 or PAD553221@aol.com. 
For real-time updates, pictures and additional information, visit the website at www.Rotary7450.org  > Enter > District Conference 

Rotarian’s Last Name   First Name   Name for Badge 

E-mail Address 

Spouse/Guest’s Last Name   First Name   Name for Badge 

Name(s) and Ages of Accompanying Children 

Street Address   City   State and Zip Code 

Home Telephone   Cellular Telephone  Work Telephone 

Name as it appears on Card    Signature 

Card Number      Expiration Date   Security Code 

Credit Card Billing Address     City    State and Zip Code 
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Deadline is first Friday of 
month. Send  news items and 
photos (with names and informa-
tion)  to mombugjoan@msn.com 

Send photos (with  names and 
information)  to 
info@rotary7450.org 
Please identify people in photos.  

Send change of address informa-
tion promptly  t o 
info@rotary7450.org 
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     District 7450 Polio Plus Committee has written new lyr-
ics to 17 old favorite songs that almost everyone 
knows.  These include “Beer Barrel Polka”, “Row, Row Your 
Boat”, “Happy Birthday”, “You Are My Sunshine.”  “Rotary 
Songs for Dummies,” songbooks that have the Rotary words 
to these songs , is $2. each.   
     A CD with the lyrics in a Power Point program will also 
be available for $20.     All proceeds will go toward the Ro-
tary Foundation programs to eradi-
cate Polio. Contact the  Polio Plus 
Chair  Dan Bronson at danbron-
son@epix.net or 717-786-7277 (H). 
 

 Sing Songs for Rotary and for Polio Plus  funds 

December Attendance  ~ please send attendance to info@Rotary7450.org 
 
Ardmore 100 3 69 
Bala Cynwyd/Narberth 18 4 74 
Bensalem 41   Not Reported     
Bristol 30   Not Reported     
Broomall 39   Not Reported     
Bryn Mawr 20 3 70 
Central Chester County 29 3 66 
Central Delaware County Aka: Media Sunrisers 10 4 93 
Cheltenham Rockledge 26   Not Reported         
Chester 26 3 59 
Chester Pike 28 4 83 
Chesterbrook 16   Not Reported     
Chestnut Hill 50 3 71 
Chichester 20 3 59 
Chonshohocken -Plymouth Whitemarsh 16 3 69 
Coatesville 55   Not Reported     
Concordville-Chadds Ford 55   Not Reported     
Downingtown 17 3 41 
Eastwick/Phl Airport 14 3 57 
Edge Hill  15 3 76 
Elkins Park 16 3 42 
Exton-Frazer 14 4 37 
Feasterville 22   Not Reported     
Frankford - Northeast Philadelphia 62 3 64 
Glen Mills 18 3 61 
Glen Riddle 28   Not Reported     
Glenside 40   62 
Greater West Chester Sunrise 43 3 75 
Haverford Township 31   Not Reported     
Jenkintown 37   Not Reported     
Kennett At Longwood 71   Not Reported     
Kennett Square 16 3 93 
King Of Prussia 55 3 60 
Langhorne 48 3 47 
Levittown-Fairless Hills 24 3 58 
Madrugadores 20   Not Reported     
Media 65   Not Reported     
NE Sunrisers 20   Not Reported     
Newtown Square 35 3 52 
Octorara 12 3 44 
Oxford 12 3 64 
Paoli-Malvern-Berwyn 29 3 76 
Philadelphia 114   Not Reported     
Phoenixville 34   Not Reported     
Shady Brook 41 3 66 
Springfield 25   Not Reported     
Swarthmore 47 4 67 
Thorndale 14   Not Reported     
Twin Valley 13   Not Reported     
Upper Darby-Lansdowne 37 3 68 
Wayne 25   Not Reported     
West Chester 126 4 58 
West Grove/Avondale  29   Not Reported     
Westtown-Goshen 40 3 85  
Westtown-Goshen 40 3 85 

For real-time updates, archives, pictures and 
additional information, 

visit the website at  
 

www.Rotary7450.org  > Enter >   


